
 
6 November 2023 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

 BOOKLIST, STATIONERY & TEXT BOOK ARRANGEMENTS 
 

To ensure that every student has the essential books and stationery they need to learn 
effectively from day one of the 2024 school year, the College will again purchase book 
packs, stationery and textbooks for students from Foundation to Year 12.   
 
Due to the different courses and combinations of subjects undertaken at each year level, 
arrangements are a little different across areas of the school. 

 
Foundation to Year 6 – bulk class materials are provided to the teacher for distribution to 
students in class during the course of the year. 
 
Year 7 to 10 – a stationery pack is provided for every student.   
For elective subjects in Year 9 & 10 the teacher will provide the items needed by students. All 
textbooks are provided as class sets. 
  
For Foundation to Year 10, parents are not required to purchase any books or stationery prior 
to the start of the year, however we do invite you to contribute towards the cost of the 
supplies by paying the attached Financial Contributions Schedule. 
 
Year 11 & 12 (and Year 10 students fast tracking a VCE subject) – all students undertake 
different courses, so we are not able to provide a standard pack at this level. A 
recommended stationery list is attached, and you will be required to purchase the items for 
the subjects your child has chosen. Items are available from any office supplies store or 
supermarket. 
 
We are however able to provide class sets of all textbooks, so families won’t need to 
purchase these – class set text books are to be returned at the end of the year for use by 
other students the following year.  Of course, you have the option of buying the textbooks, 
and not using class sets.  A booklist will be issued as courses are confirmed for you to 
complete and forward to Campion Education if you wish to purchase your own. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

     
Kylie Cotter       Ben Anderson    
Executive Principal        School Council President 
      

BENALLA P-12 COLLEGE 
Administration – 20 Faithfull Street Benalla 3672 

PO Box 819, Benalla 3671 
Email: benalla.p12@education.vic.gov.au 

Web:  www.benallap12.vic.edu.au 
ABN 72 163 296 413 

AVON ST CAMPUS 
(Prep –Yr 4) 

Telephone: (03) 5762 1646 
 

WALLER ST CAMPUS 
(Prep –Yr 4) 

Telephone: (03) 5762 2600 
 

FAITHFULL ST CAMPUS 
(Yr 7-12) 

Telephone: (03) 5761 2777 
 

CLARKE ST CAMPUS 
(Yr 5-6) 

Telephone: (03) 5761 2752 
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